
I AM MUCH IN FAVOR OF THE FINRA PROPOSALS BEING PROPOSED FOR THE PURPOSE OF AVOIDING 
FRAUD IN INVESTMENT ACCOUNTS. 
 
I AM NOW 86 YEARS OLD AND AM VERY CONCERNED ABOUT FRAUDULENT WITHDRAWALS FROM MY 
INVESTMENT ACCOUNTS.  I STILL  
 
HANDLE MY OWN FINANCES BUT I MAY NOT BE VERY FAR OFF FROM A TIME WHEN I WILL HAVE TO 
DELEGATE TO MY DAUGHTER OR MY LAWYER   
 
ETC.,  AND IN MY ADVANCING YEARS I AM NOT AS CAREFUL AS I ONCE WAS ABOUT KEEPING CLOSE 
WATCH ON MY ACCOUNTS.   
 
SO, I NEED AS MUCH HELP AS I CAN GET IN THESE MATTERS AND WOULD BE VERY MUCH IN FAVOR OF 
THE EXISTING FINRA PROPOSALS.   
 
DONALD E. CHAMBERS 
1400 LILAC LANE  3 101 
LAWRENCE, KS  66044 
785 843 5805 
 


